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PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  
Dear Parents  
Every time we mention an event outside the school gate, it seems to rain but it 
didn’t dampen the enthusiasm at last weeks Eisteddfod performance. The stu-
dents were excellent in their conduct and delivery of the poem. Our senior stu-
dents received second place while the younger group gained a Highly Com-
mended. Well done to the teachers and students. 
 
The term is quickly coming to an end and I need to remind parents to make 
sure you are sending in notes or contacting the school when your child needs to 
be absent. It is a legal requirement and we need to make sure we have correct 
records to support you. 
 
Congratulations to our Kindergarten children who are already reading and mak-
ing a very good effort at writing their own sentences. We are all very proud of 
them and thank their parents for the big part you have played in getting them 
ready for school and keeping the enthusiasm alive. 
 
Congratulations to Chief Petty Officer Phillip Hirschausen who was 
reconginised in the Queen’s Birthday honours, he was awarded the Conspicu-
ous Service Medal for meritorious achievement in the performance of duty in 
the field of navy avionics support this past weekend.  
 
Thank you to all our lovely students who try day after day to follow school rules 
and to make a difference for everyone. 
Kate Murphy 
 

TEXT BOOK FEES 
All students have been given their text books this year before parents have paid 
for them. This way there hasn’t been the long drag waiting for every parent to 
pay. Students with scholarships have already paid for their books. This is the 
costs for textbooks for Kindergarten: $28.55. Years 1,2,3,4,5 and Year 6 is 
$38.35. Please make the payment as soon as possible. You may wish to pay 
by instalments or to ask for assistance, in which case just ask. 
 

KINDERGARTEN 2018 

There are still a number of students that we are expecting next year that are 
locals, please fill in the form that is on the back page and hand into the office 
ASAP so that we can start to organise Kinder for next year.  

P & C NEWS 

At the P & C meeting last Friday a whole winter menu was decided on for the 
canteen. They are still looking for helpers so please put your name down if you 
can help between 9.15 and 12 on a Friday. This years fundraiser is starting to 
look exciting, this year will be a Trivia Night with a “Las Vegas” theme. If you 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

       
JUNE: 
 
26th: Athletics Carnival 
30th: School Assembly 2pm 
 
School Holidays 
1st July to 17th July  
 
JULY 
21st: Annual General Meet-
ing P & C  
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at 

school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss 

out on the updates and photos on 

your devices.  Like our page today! 

 

 

Get our School Stream App, it’s 

Greenwell Point Public School in the 

palm of your hand. Download from 

ITunes or Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


have any ideas and would love to help just pop along to a P & C meeting. Every year we hold one major 
fundraising event for the school, those that have attended in the past have had a brilliant night. So if you 
know of maybe a business that would like to donate prizes to us please also let us know. The next P & C 
meeting will be the Annual General meeting held on the 21st of July at 1.30 pm in the school library. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                            THIS WEEK’S PBL IS: ALL AREAS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

KINDERGARTEN  2018 

 

My son/daughter will be commencing school next year.  

 

…………..…………                                 ……………………..              ………………………………... 

Child’s Name                                                Date of Birth                                        Signed 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

CANTEEN THIS FRIDAY MEAL DEAL 

 FRIDAY  16th June  2017 

 

I give permission for ……………………………………………………………………  to receive a  

Chicken burger, popcorn, popper and a piece of fruit of the week all for $5. Please remember the 
canteen is only open for lunch so it is up to you to remember to bring your recess. Please remem-
ber that ALL orders MUST be in by Wednesday afternoon. This week the canteen will also be sell-
ing Jelly & Custard cups for 50c.   
                                            

…………………………………………….                                ……………………………………….. 

                 Parent Signature                                                                   Date 

 

BOAT AWARDS 

 Congratulations to these students: 
K/1: River & Isabella 

                                                           1/2: Pacey & Tilly 

2/3/4: Sophie & Jade 

4/5/6:  Cherry & Chloe  

Happy Birthday 

                               Congratulations and Happy Birthday this week. 
                                   
                                  Shiann  who is turning 9 today. 

SAFETY: 

Walk on concrete areas 

Use equipment appropriately 

RESPONSIBILITY: 

Look after belongings 

Right place, right time 

RESPECT: 

Take your turn  

Use manners 


